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Speed Restriction in Close Proximity of Malta Freeport Terminal 2 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, would like to remind mariners and 
operators of vessels that due to ongoing construction works on quay extension at Malta 
Freeport Terminal 2 - North and West quays (as shown in the attached Chart), mariners 
and operators of vessels must navigate at a safe speed, taking into account the current 
conditions. Extra caution is advised, and operators should proceed at a slow speed (no 
wake) when manoeuvring in close proximity to the construction site.  
 
Mariners are also reminded on the importance of keeping a proper lookout at all times, 
and to contact Marsaxlokk VTS on Channel 14 when in need to operate near the Malta 
Freeport Terminal 2. 
 
Chart Affected: 36 
 




